
Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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God wills everyone to be saved and to come to 
knowledge of the truth. 

-- Mark 9:37 

MASS SCHEDULE 
  Sunday 
    7:30, 9:00, 10:30 AM and 12:00 Noon 
  Saturday for Sunday Obligation 
    5:00 PM 
  Monday through Friday in Chapel 
    7:00 and 8:45 AM 
  Saturday Morning in Church 
    8:30 AM 
  First Fridays in Church 
    7:00 and 8:45 AM 
  Holy Days in Church 
    6:00, 9:00, 10:30 AM and 7:00 PM  
RECONCILIATION 
  Saturday 4:00 to 4:30 PM in Reconciliation Room of 
  Church or call the Rectory for an appointment. 
BAPTISMS 
  First and third Sundays of each month at 1:30 PM in Church.  
  Arrangements must be made at the Parish Business Office at 
least    one month in advance. First-time parents and parents new 
to our  
  parish must attend a preparation meeting at 7:30 PM on the  
  third  Tuesday of any month prior to the Baptism. 
WEDDINGS 
  Arrangements by appointment with a priest should be made  
  at least 6 months in advance of wedding day. 
 
CHURCH 
  7201 N Oketo Ave 
CHAPEL 
  7200 N Osceola Ave 
PARISH CENTER & BUSINESS OFFICES 
  7200 N Osceola Ave 
  Chicago, IL 60631 
  Tel 773.631.4127 ·  Fax 773.631.4150 
SCHOOL - PRINCIPAL: Kathleen Barton 
  7400 W Touhy Ave  
  Tel 773.631.2256 · Fax 773.631.1125 
RECTORY 
  7158 N Osceola · Tel. 773.631.4386 
 
PASTOR:             Rev. Philip J. Dressler  
PASTOR EMERITUS:   Rev. Donald J. Ahearn 
ASSOCIATE PASTORS: Rev. Robert I. Grib,  S.J. 
                   Rev. Michael McGovern 
RETIRED ASSOCIATE:  Rev. Roger Caplis 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE/D.R.E 
Pam Francisco · 631.2239 
DEACON COUPLES: 
Elizabeth and Edward Dolan 
Judy and Michael Finnegan, Jr. 
Margaret and Robert Ryan 
MUSIC DIRECTOR 
Margie Shiel · 774.4956 
                  BUSINESS MANAGER 
                  Jeanne Anderson · 594.0941 
                  Joyce Browne · Parish Services 
                  Joanne Hejza ·  Secretary/Notary Public 
                  Diane Holmen · Administrative 
Assistant 
                  Claudette Link · Bulletin Editor  
                               



 
 
(A continuation...)  
My priestly journey continued when I applied for the pastorate at Queen of 
Angels. After 6 years at Immaculate Conception I felt I needed another 
challenge. I was saddened at the closing of our small school, and when the 
opportunity to become pastor at Queen of Angels, which had a very large, 
ethnically-diverse school, was offered to me, I eagerly accepted. I left IC with this 
wonderful message from the parishioners: "No love or no friendship can ever 
cross our path without affecting us forever." I truly believe those words and they 
mean everything to me. I have been truly blessed in each and every assignment I 
have served, and love and friendship are most dear to me.  
 
At Queen of Angels, the school was large and very diverse, both racially and 
ethnically. The parish was made up of three large communities: Irish-German, 
Hispanic, and Korean. To balance and serve each of these constituencies was very 
demanding. Queen of Angels was the most challenging of my assignments, and 
the one I probably fulfilled the least successfully. I knew no Korean, and little -- 
very little -- Spanish, hence I probably served the English-speaking community 
with the most success.  
 
Queen of Angels held two weekly Bingo sessions, and one gigantic annual carnival 
which ran for ten days. In running a parish carnival one must be a bit like a circus 
clown, and juggle 3 or 4 balls for 10 straight days. Fun, yes, but exhausting, too. 
The present pastor, Father Bill O'Brien, has since cancelled the carnival. A wise 
man, but a man who will miss out on being a clown. Another fund-raising venture 
I initiated was the sale of Christmas trees. Now that was fun, and much less 
demanding. Parishioners volunteered to run the lot from the day after 
Thanksgiving until December 23rd. Christmas tree sales is a very profitable 
venture.  
 
I spent 10 years at Queen of Angels and have many wonderful memories of faith-
filled people who loved the Church and loved their God. Being a pilgrim, 
however, I knew it was time to move on. My final move -- next week.  

 
Ramblings -- Part II  

· This weekend is being called Parish Showcase Sunday. The parish council has 
been planning a kick-off weekend in which all the parish organizations and 
ministries will be 'showcased,' if you will. Quite often parishioners do not realize 
the activities and ministries provided within our parish. This weekend, I invite you 
to stop over to the activity center and take part in our Parish Showcase.  
 
· Next Saturday, September 25th, we will begin to offer the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation after the 8:30 am Mass, as well as Saturday afternoon from 4:30 
pm, preceding the 5:00 pm Mass. Each Saturday, the celebrant of the 8:30 am 
Mass will be available for individual confessions in the Reconciliation Room. 
 
·In your bi-monthly parish offertory envelope packet I have removed the red 
Project 2000 envelope. In its place is a green envelope marked St. Juliana School 
Support Fund. This is an opportunity for parishioners to help reduce the overall 
cost for tuition for our school families. The money that is given will be used to 
directly subsidize next year's tuition costs.  
 
· A special word of thanks to all the volunteers who helped make Steak Fry a 
success. We couldn't have done it without each and every one of you. Thank you! 
Also, an added thanks to Craig Fiebeger, who generously donated the Hawaii trip.  

Father Phil’s Ramblings 
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Today, the 25th Sunday of the 
Church Year, marks the annual ob-
servance of “Catechetical Sunday”. 
This special day is celebrated across 
the United States. It is a day to rec-
ognize members of our parish com-
munity who have accepted the 
Lord’s Call in the catechetical minis-
try of the church. 
 
This year’s theme for Catechetical 
Sunday is “Stewards of God’s Gifts”. 
God calls all of us to protect and use 
the treasures we’ve been given in 
ways that make them valuable and 
beneficial to all. We are called to 
share the faith to the best of our 
abilities. We are also called to recog-
nize the gifts of those we minister to. 
 
We are called to focus on those gifts 
that God has entrusted to us.  
 
On this special day, we extend our 
gratitude to the following groups of 
people for their service to our parish 
community: 
 
 

PREB 
(Parish Religious Education Board) 

 
School Staff 

 
CCD Staff 

 
Sunday School Catechists & Helpers 

 
SPRED Staff 

(Special Religious Ed for the Disabled) 
 

Parish Liturgy Team 
 

Family Liturgy Committee 
 

CRHP Continuation Team 
(Christ Renews His Parish) 

 
Marriage Preparation Lead Couples 

 
Bereavement Ministry 
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“The Person who is Trustworthy in Very Small Matters 
Is Also Trustworthy in Great Ones!” 

 
     And the Good News goes on with the obverse: “And the person who is 
dishonest in very small matters is also dishonest in great ones.” 
     What are these “small matters”  and  “great matters”? Are they the same 
as: blue-collar and white-collar matters, or indigent matters and well-off matters, 
or public school matters and Catholic school matters, or those-people-who-live-
far-away-from-us matters and those-people-who-live-close-to-us-matters, or black 
matters and white matters, or fun matters and serious matters - Oh my!-I could 
go on all day! - Just what are “great” and “small ” matters? 
     Everyone and everything starts out being a “small  matter,”  don’t they? 
That leads us to the important question: what are the “great matters” in my life 
at the moment? If I could answer that with honesty and truthfulness, I’d be way 
ahead of the game, believe me. The problem is that others keep telling me what 
should be important to me. And sometimes the strident voices around me drown 
out my own inner voice or distort it. 
     Maybe the world around is telling me the difference between small and 
great matters and my inner voice sounds like Jiminy Cricket chirping in a field of 
tall grass. I was out in Morton’s Arboretum the other day and I barely-just-barely 
heard a sound which upon closer observation turned out to be a frog, a lilla fwog. 
The message was clear: I had to stop, attune my ears, not rustle the tall grass in 
which I was standing, and abstract the car-noises from the nearby highways and 
turn them off. 
     It was a lot like prayer. 
     It is possible that small matters are really great ones and what seem to be 
great matters are really small ones. The secret is in the discernment. What should 
I focus on? What should I invest my energies in? What should I spend time on as 
individual and with my family? Who are the important people in my life, the ones 
I spend the most time with, or the ones I spend my quality-time with? Is my qual-
ity-time a “small amount” or a “great amount”? 
     Did you ever reflect on the motley band of “small” people whom Jesus 
chose to be “His inner circle, His groupies”? What a disproportionate amount of 
time He spent with them in comparison with the “great ones” of the day! Or so it 
seems to me. 
     Jesus prayed quite a bit because He was always faced with discernments of 
one sort or another. There was no one around to tell Him how God is when God 
becomes human. Not even the Father knew the lived experience of being human 
except through Jesus. The “small things” and the “great things” could only be 
learned by the living of them. What effect did they have on the heart? Peace, 
consolation, joy, the fruits of the Holy Spirit: these are the touchstones of what is 
great and what is small in life. God is found in the great and small events and 
people of life, but God must be recognized, searched for, listened to. 
     God is like a frog in the grass. 
 
Father Bob Grib, S.J. 
RCIA Moderator 
 
 
RCIA:  There will be an introductory meeting for interested people at the new   
        rectory (7158 N. Osceola) at 10:00 am on Sunday, September 26th. 
        More info? Call the parish office at 631.4127 or Father Bob at       
        631.4386, ext. 305. 
 

Upon Further Review… 
 
Last November, our parish imple-
mented several changes in the mass 
required by the General Instruction 
of the Roman Missal (GIRM). For 
instance, the instruction called for 
more silence at various moments 
during the Eucharist, encouraged the 
procession with the Book of the Gos-
pels and asked that we bow before 
receiving Holy Communion. There 
was, however, one requirement that 
we missed regarding an important 
gesture. The instruction calls for the 
people to stand at the point the 
priest says, “ Pray brothers and sis-
ters that our sacrifice…” Thus the 
people are already standing before 
they respond: “ May the Lord accept 
this sacrifice…” 
 
What is the significance of the ges-
ture of standing at that time? In 
Catholic liturgy the proper position 
for praying to God is the standing 
position. Even in certain rituals when 
a priest or bishop has been kneeling 
(e.g. Good Friday, ordination rites) 
he always stands when he addresses a 
prayer to God. When the assembly 
offers their response: “May the Lord 
accept this sacrifice…”, their words 
are also a prayer, said in response to 
the priests’ invitation “pray, brothers 
and sisters”. Thus the people are 
asked to stand at this point so that 
we are consistent in standing when 
we are praying in the liturgy. 
 
The parish priests and staff ask that 
we begin doing this gesture together 
beginning the weekend of September 
25th/26th. We thank you for your 
prayerfulness and the opportunity to 
share the Eucharist together in 
Christ. 
 
Have a good week, 
Father Mike McGovern 
 

 
Let Us  
Pray! 
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ATTENTION MOMS… As women share in the joy and miracle of giving 
life, a young mom’s time is also surrounded with activities, children, careers, 
family, and friends. Life is full! In trying to meet everyone’s needs, a mom’s 
needs are sometimes put on the back burner.  
 
St. Juliana Parish does host a special time for moms of school age or preschool 
age children. This would be a time for moms and their peers to come together 
and in an informal way to share the joy’s, difficulties and humor of parenting.  
 
Our first meeting of the 2004/2005 season will be held on Wednesday morn-
ing, October 6th from 9:30 am - 11:00 am.  
 
If you are interested, please join us. Any questions? Call Joyce Browne 
773.631.4127.  

Guess What We Have 
Again?... 

The Entertainment Books! 
 
The proceeds from this fundraiser will 
go toward an automatic defibrillator 
for the church.  
 
If you recall, last year’s proceeds 
helped purchase the defibrillator for 

$20.00 

 

Purchase your  
Entertainment Books  
this weekend at our  

Parish Showcase. 

$25.00 
Matthew Schaedel - parishioner 
Stephanie Ostrowski  
S. LoBianco  
 
$50.00 
T. Mangan - parishioner 
A. Bottalla - parishioner 
 
$100.00 
Sharon Zeman  
 
$150.00 
Ann Strack - parishioner 

$200.00 
The Callaghan Family - parishioner 
 
$300.00 
Rose Catanzaro - parishioner 
 
Car/Cash Option 
Catherine A. Librandi - parishioner 
 
Hawaii Trip Winners:   
Mr. & Mrs. Jims Walsh - parishioner 
 
Split-the-Pot Winner:   
Denise Casey, our 3rd grade teacher 

St. Juliana Steak Fry/2004 - Raffle Winners 
Congratulations to our lucky winners!!! 

Christ Renews His Parish (CRHP)  
 
Christ Renews His Parish (CRHP) invites all women of the par-
ish to join us for a special weekend on October 2nd and 3rd at 
the Parish Center. This is a great opportunity to take a little 
" time out" for yourself, meet and build friendships with other 
women of the parish, and renew and deepen your faith. We 
will begin Saturday morning and end early afternoon on Sun-
day. Meals and accommodations are provided to you at no cost.    
 
Make the leap - you will be glad you did! 

 
For further information please call: 
Sharon Brabson at 773.631.5313 

or  
Barb Dubieak-Wood at 773.631.2987. 

 

 
 
 
 

Youth Mass 
& Social 

Sunday, September 19th.  
 

All high school students of St. Juliana 
Parish are invited to our next Youth 
Mass and Social. 
 
Have a good week! 
Father Mike McGovern    
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A Mass For Healing Memories  
(Mass of the Angels) 

 
On Thursday evening, October 7th, at 7:00 pm, St. Juliana Parish will host a 
special Mass. This Mass for Healing Memories will be celebrated for all God’s 
children who have died. This special Mass is for parents, brothers, sisters and 
family members who have suffered the loss of a child, no matter what age, 
through miscarriage, SIDS, abortion, illness or sudden deaths through addiction 
or suicide.  
 
This Mass will also help us to remember to give thanks and to be healed if anger 
or guilt still remains after the death of one’s child. Nothing can be more agoniz-
ing than the loss of a child. If you have had this experience or know of someone 
who has, please extend this invitation to them. If you would like to bring a me-
mento of your child, (favorite photo, toy, blanket, etc) please do so. 
 
Please Note: In years past, this Mass was held on Saturday mornings. This year, 
we are moving the day and time due to requests from those who found it difficult 
to attend a Saturday morning Mass.  
 
Please contact Joyce Browne, if you have further questions. Joyce can be reached 
at the Parish Business Office 773.631.4127 

Sunday School 2004/2005 
Begins Sunday, September 26th 

Register This Weekend at  the Parish Showcase 
 
Sunday School is held in our school during the 9:00 am Mass two Sunday’s a 
month. 
 
Registration is open to 3, 4 & 5 year olds. Your child must be 3 by September 
1st. The fee for Sunday School is $50 per child. 

 
 
 
 

 
Attention…We Need 
Ministers of Care - St. Juliana 
Parish is in need of help in our 
Minister of Care Program at For-
est Villa Nursing Home, Lutheran 
General Hospital and our Home 
Care Ministry. 
 
Forest Villa Nursing Home in-
volves bringing Communion to the 
residents once a month on Sunday 
mornings at 9:00 am. 
 
Lutheran General Hospital in-
volves donating a few hours once 
a month on Friday mornings 
bringing Communion to Catholic 
patients. 
 
Home Care Ministry involves 
bringing Communion to home-
bound members of St. Juliana 
Parish at convenient scheduled 
times for both the minister and 
our homebound parishioner. 
 
For those who are interested but 
think you are not qualified, please 
know that training will be pro-
vided. The only qualification re-
quired is the desire to minister to 
those who want to receive the 
Eucharist but are unable to attend 
Mass. 
 
Please consider this very worth-
while ministry and please keep our 
Ministers of Care and the program 
in your prayers. 
 
Deacon Ed Dolan 
 773.631.8265 
Deacon Bob Ryan 
 773.775.1395 
Pam Franicsco    
 773.631.2239 

 
Remember the words of Je-

sus:  
“If you do for the least of my 
brothers you do it for me.” 

CCD 2004/2005 
Begins  

Wednesday, September 22nd from 6:45 until 8:00 pm 
 
Registration for CCD classes for 2004/2005 is now taking 
place. Our CCD Program meets in Wednesday evenings from 6:45 - 8:00 pm 
beginning September 22, 2004 and running through May 11, 2005. Classes are 
available to students attending a public/private school or home-schooled in grades 
1st - 8th.  
 
If you are interested in registering your child/children for our program, please call 
Pam Francisco at the Religious Education Office at 631.2239. 
 

CCD Handbooks have been mailed to all registered families. If you did not re-
ceive one, your family is not yet registered for the 2004/2005. 



ALTAR LINENS 
 

Today 
Mary Sutton 

 
September 25th/26th 

Vivian Morrissey 
 
 

Saturday, September 18th 

5:00 John & Mary Lessner Family/ Alan Karl/Stanley Jarog/Salvatore Milazzo/
Jennie & Ignazio Danca/Joe, Terry & Maggie Riley/Henry Gurga/Emil 
Schmidt/George Cain 

Sunday, September 19th    

7:30 John Cleary/Sister Remy Schaul/Lou Stefely/Florence Prokuski/Chester 
&  Sophie Wodnicki 

9:00 Scout Mass - Sam & Patricia Savino/Ruth & Mary Lou Jess & the 
Intentions of George Jess/Betty Connolly/Walsh & Brady Families/Mary 
Ellen & Thomas Casey/Gregory John Creason/Josephine Crisci/Melvin 
Rutledge/Shiel & De Lorenzo Families/John Russell, John & Rose Zbylut, 
Billy & Vera Everett & Andres Mendez/Nena Lorocco/Anne 
Andrzejczak/Intentions of Tommy Naughton 

10:30 Catechetical Sunday - Brennan & Nyhan Families/Karl & Kathleen 
Berger/James Sinnott /William Gordon/William Freda/Joan Olson ` 

12:00 Peter Cecola/Agnes & Daniel O’Leary & Nellie & Martin Lally/Mr. & 
Mrs. Miller/Crowe Family/John & Sophia Kowalewski 

1:30  Baptisms 

Monday, September 20th - Chapel 
7:00 John & Dorothy Borowski 

8:45  Deceased of St. Juliana  

Tuesday, September 21st - Chapel 
7:00 Francis P. Maloney 

8:45 Patrick McDonagh 

Wednesday, September 22nd - Chapel 
7:00 Chester Perkowski/John Russell & John & Rose Zbylut, Billy & Vera 

Everett & Andres Mendez 
8:45 Deceased of St. Juliana  

Thursday, September 23rd - Chapel 
7:00 Russell Macchione 

8:45 Deceased of St. Juliana  

Friday, September 24th - Chapel  
7:00 A. Schraegel 

8:45 Phyllis Graham 

Saturday, September 25th  
8:30 Deceased of St. Juliana  

3:00 Wedding - Carl Caneva & Kelly O’Connor 

5:00 John & Mary Lessner/Rita Barrett /Joseph Motyka/Edward Fronczak & 
Deceased Members of Rovella Family/Helen Korczyk & Tim Hejza/
Lorene & Stan Beireis & Richard Kurtin/Loretta & Edward Rutkowski & 
Jane Niemann/Christina Minella 

7 PM Holy Hour & Adoration - Chapel 

Masses for the Week  

 
 

 
Tom Mulroe, Sr. 

 
Rose Ann Nally 
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READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

Mon. Prv 3:27-34; Lk 8:16-18 

Tues. Eph 4:1-7, 11-13; Mt 9:9-13 

Wed. Prv 30:5-9; Lk 9:1-6 

Thu. Eccl 1:2-11; Lk 9:7-9 

Fri. Eccl 3:1-11; Lk 9:18-22 

Sat. Eccl 11:9-12:8; Lk 9:43b-45 

Sun. Am 6:1a, 4-7; Ps 146; 1 Tm 
6:11-16; Lk 16:19-31 
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Ava Elizabeth Jimenez, Daughter of 
David and Margaret (Castillo) 
 
Daniel Philip Keefe, Son of James 
and Melissa (Smith) 
 
 

“I baptize you  
In the name of the father and 
the son and the holy spirit, 

Masses for the Week cont’d 
 Sunday, September 26th                                          

7:30 Leonard C. Ligenza/George F. Wolf /Ray Czarnik/Lou Stefely/Frank & 
Theodora Dobrzycki 

9:00 Ruth & Mary Lou Jess & the Intentions of George Jess/Betty Connolly/
Jesus Arino/Deceased of Bandur, Glab & Jordan Families/Daniel 
Strzelecki/John Russell, John & Rose Zbylut, Billy & Vera Everett & 
Andres Mendez/Anne andrzejczak/In Thanksgiving to St. Jude 

10:30 SPRED Mass - Carl Damert/Natalie K. Bartell/Jim Fitzsimmons/Tom 
Mulroe, Sr./Intentions of Maureen Jasinski/Joan Olson/Kenneth Mager 

12:00 Emmett McGovern/Kevin O’Rourke/Agata Wolinski & Maria Stefanczyk/
Patrick McDonagh 

Pray for the Sick 

Sister Adolphine 
Rita Allen 
Grace  Antenore 
Celeste Baehr 
Shirley Bagley 
Joyce Bernath 
Gina Blease 
Baby Sara  Brushaber 
Diane Cavanaugh 
Marie Chrusciel 
Peter  Conennas - Child 
Jane Connolly 
Lorraine  Connors 
Joe Contreras 
Linda Cunnigham 
Sis Curley 
Della Curran 
Beverly  Cusick 
Patricia  Delaney 
Angie  Dembski 
Chris Dettloff 
Paul  Draths 
Fran Draths 
Edwynn Dunn 
Gertrude Dunn 
Regina Dziedzic 
Katie (Vergis) Ekstrom 
Michael Farrelly 
Paul Fasco 
Andy Filpi 
Tom Fleischhacker 
Helen Flood 
Danny Folan - Child 
Jennifer Fox 
Josephine  Gariffo 
Frank  Grabowski 

Marian Grabowski 
Patrick  Grace 
Father Benedict Groeschel 
Carol Gurga 
Arthur & Isabel Harder 
William Harley 
Joe Hora 
Mary Ann Jasker 
Ann Johnston 
Joanne Jones 
Catherine Keeler 
Pat Kehoe 
Martina Kelly 
Lydia Kesler 
Ken Kilian 
Edward  Klebek 
Evelyn  Klein 
Beatrice Krzeminski 
Brenda Kurtz 
Dorothy Lachman 
Toni Lawrence 
Dean Leachman + 
Anna Linnehan 
Jack Maher 
Linda Micelli 
Lillian McCloud 
Baby Erin McDermott 
Therese McNulty 
Susan Michaels 
Mitchell Miklas 
Marianne Miller 
Helen Miller 
Matthew Mirek 
Maureen Mulcrone 
Rose Ann  Nally 
Helen O'Connell 

Patricia O’Connell 
Renee  Parlick 
Louise Peters 
John Persaud 
Katherine  Pienta 
Andrew Prociuk 
Edward  Puhr 
Crisstella Richards  
Roberta Sanford 
Joseph Schneider 
Julia Sebastion 
Lottie Shannon 
Mary Shepelak 
Minnie Short 
Helen  Simon 
Margaret Smith 
Sister Mary Rose Solivay 
Frank Sorrentino 
Cecilia Spack 
Anthony Spano 
Rita Spinelli 
Bonnie Steffen 
Robert Stoeck 
Sean Sullivan 
William  Sweeney 
Joan Sweeney 
Janice Mierzwa Tufano 
Joseph Virgilio 
Peg  Virgilio 
Kathleen Ward 
Ignatius & Mera Wel 
Andrew Werlein 
Joyce Wilkey 
Helen White 
Ellen Zywiciel 
 

 

III Carl Caneva & Kelly O’Connor 

I Rich Soto, Jr. &  Terese Turney 

I Sal Lazzara & Marie O’Connor 
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Dr. John Mayer Gives St. Juliana Parents 

 the “Recipe for Raising a Successful Child” 
 
Parents of the school children of St. Juliana School gathered on the evening of 
September 9, 2004 for the annual Open House celebration. Before visiting the 
classrooms, the parents met in St. Juliana Church to hear Dr. John Mayer speak 
about “The Recipe for Raising a Successful Child”. 
     
Dr. Mayer, a graduate of Northwestern University Medical School, is a practicing 
clinical psychologist and is nationally known as an expert on the problems of 
youths and families. He is founder and director of the Institute for Adolescent 
Development and the Center for Youth Research. On the evening of September 
9th, Dr. Mayer shared his 12 points for raising a successful child. After the pres-
entation Dr. Mayer was available in the Parish Activity Center for individual 
questions and conversation. 
     
Parents were then invited to explore the school and visit their children’s class-
rooms. Each homeroom teacher gave a brief explanation of the curriculum, class-
room expectations, and answered any questions posed by the visitors. The Parish 
Activity Center was the gathering area where parents could enjoy coffee and 
refreshments and talk with old friends and meet new ones! 
 
 

Looking for Mailing  
Addresses for Those Who 
Serve in the Armed 
Forces... We are currently 
looking for addresses of the 
servicemen and women listed in 
our bulletin. Please call the Parish 
Business Office at 631.4127 if 
you can provide this information. 
  
Father Mike will be getting to-
gether with the Youth Group and 
would like the addresses so they 
can write to our servicemen & 
women. 

Pray For Those Who Serve 

United States Air Force 
Major Michael Cerbin 
Major Don Domkowski  
Airman 1st Class Christopher Earle 
Airman 1st Class Paul Quentin Fisher 
Airman 1st Class Emily A. Johnson 
Airman 1st Class Karen Shaw 
Airman 1st Class Carlos J. Vega 
Major James Walsh 
Major Tom Walters 
Captain Patrick Ward 
Captain Claudine Ward 
United States Army              
SSG Daniel C. Berowski   
Captain Thomas W. Dorrel, Jr   
Captain Michael Mannion         
Private John Walsh               
SSG David Morgan     
Captain John Moreth 
Captain Kevin Powers 
Major Louis Rago, II 
SSG Daniel Roche 
Lt. Kevin Ward 
Private Daniel R. Zielinski 
United States Marines 
LCPL Patrick Altwasser 
LCTL James V. Amatore   
PFC Seamus Boyle 
LCPL Justin Graczyk   
LCPL Douglas E. Johnson  
LCPL Kevin Kiesgen 
CPL Martin Shaw  
LCPL P.J. McGrath 
United States Navy 
PO Gregory Bujwid 
Lt. Sue Connolly Tutwiler 
Lt. John Tutwiler   
LCDR Richard Zuley 

 



Past CRHP participants are cordially invited  
to attend a day of reflection and renewal…  

Prayer in Our Lives - A Mini-CRHP! 
At St. Juliana Parish Center 

Sunday, September 26th from 9:30 am until 4:30 pm 
 
Our day  of reflection begins with a continental breakfast, includes lunch and con-
cludes with Mass. 
 
Please contact Fran Pelrine - 773.594.9555 or Pelmol@aol.com ASAP! 
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ST. JULIANA PARISH 
SHOWCASE 

All parishioners and friends are invited to the Parish 
Showcase highlighting every one  of our Ministries, 
Clubs and Organizations.   
  
Join us after Mass and check out all St. Juliana has to 
offer.  Perhaps there’s a club you’d like to join or a 
ministry you’ve always wanted to be involved in. 
  
St. Juliana Parish has so much to be proud of—come 
and share in our joy! 

PLACE:  Fr. Ahearn Parish Activity Center 

DATE:  Saturday, September 18th  
&                          

          Sunday, September 19th  
           After all Masses 

Join us for this informative and 
exciting event! Enjoy refreshments, 
hourly drawings, giveaways and 
more! 
 
• Market Day samples 
• Entertainment Books for sale 
• TRIP certificate raffles & sales 
• Religious bookmarks 
• Parish Council prayer intention basket 
• Prayer cards 
• Out-of-Uniform passes for school children 
• Babysitting lists—Red Cross Trained 
• School directories 
• Kazoos 
• BINGO giveaways 
• Candy & treats 
• Handouts, flyers and schedules from various 

ministries, groups and clubs 
• “ Ask the Parish Nurse” 
• Plus much, much more! 

YOU’RE INVITED! 

St. Juliana Children’s Choir 
 

Rehearsals begin for St. Juliana Chil-
dren’s Choir on Wednesday, Sep-
tember 22nd at 2:45 pm until 3:45 
pm in Church. 
 
The children’s choir is open to all 
St. Juliana Grade School and CCD 
children in grades 3 through 8. 
 
Past choir members and new mem-
bers please join us on the 22nd. 
 
For more information, please call 
Mrs. Shiel at 773.774.4956. 

Do You Love To Sing? 
Come to the Adult Choirs’ Open House! 

 
When:  Wednesday, September 22nd from 7:30 until 9:00 pm. 
Where:   St. Juliana Church. 
Who:   Current and new choir members of the Sunday 9:00 am and 10:30 am  
What:   It include prayer, warm up, choral singing and refreshments. 
 
For more information call: Margie Shiel at 774.4956 or stop by the Music Min-
istry table at the Parish Showcase this weekend.  



Bingo Volunteer Schedule 
Fourth Week Volunteers  

 
Hall  
Operators:  
Bob Conway & Kim Conway 
Concession Workers:  
Mike & Mary Pat McDonnell, Mark & 
Lynn Slussar, Jim & Kathy Moran, Liz 
McEnery, Jim Richards, Diane Swarbrick 
Sellers: Cindy Epifanio, Mary Donovan 
Payout: Jill Hackett  
Pull Tabs: Kevin Mergens, Sharon Pyka 
Raffle: Janet Smith, Renee Snarich 
 

 
Friday, September 26th 

 
Parish Activity Center 
Callers: Mike Pechnick, Marcy Liberty 
Sellers: Elizabeth Cieplik,   
           Lorraine Stukenberg 
Payout: Mark Yankowski 
Pull Tabs:  Ed & MaryAnn Menzinga 
Raffle: Ruth Hall 
Bookkeepers: Mary Donovan,  
                   Christina Mulchrone 

Bingo Volunteer Schedule...If you’re unable to make your scheduled time, 
please get a replacement or leave a message for  Kathy Gavin, at 773.631.4127, 
ext. 40  

WEEKLY OFFERING 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Offertory contributions for 
 
Regular Offering  
Sunday, 9/05   $19,783  
Sunday, 9/12   $17,947  
Weekly Goal:    $18,500  
YTD:          ($12,398)  
 
School Support Fund  
Sunday, 9/05   $ 544  
Sunday, 9/12   $ 809  
 
Summer Projects  
Summer to Date:  $17,319 
  

Bulletin Articles  
and  

Mass Intentions 
 
FYI…To insure placement in the 
bulletin, all articles and Mass inten-
tions for Sunday, October 3rd        
are due no later than Thursday, Sep-
tember 23rd. Thank You! 
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 PICK-UP INFORMATION 
 
 Thursday, September 23rd 
  2:00 pm TO 3:00 pm 
 Fr. Ahearn Activity Center  

        
QUESTIONS? Call: Mary Beth Balcarcel at 773.792.2886. 




